
 

BOARD RECAP — May 24, 2022 Meeting 

On Tuesday, May 24, 2022, the Lexington County School District One Board of Trustees held a board meeting 
in Building One of Central Services’ auditorium located at 100 Tarrar Springs Road in Lexington, South 
Carolina.  
 
The meeting opened at 11 a.m. in the auditorium. The board promptly voted to enter executive session to 
consider employment recommendations for the 2021–2022 and 2022–2023 academic years, as well as an 
employment matter. 
 
The Board of Trustees resumed the public portion of its meeting after executive session at 11:50 a.m. 

During the board meeting, the board approved: 
• the May 24, 2022 Board Meeting agenda.  
• 36 certified recommendations for the 2022–23 school year. 
• one administrative recommendation for the 2022–23 school year. 
• the Newly Hired Support Staff Report for the 2021–22 school year and the 2022–23 school year as 

presented by administration. 
• two student travel requests. 
• the authorization of the board chair to serve as the point of contact for the superintendent search firm, 

the South Carolina School Boards Association and Lexington District One in order to facilitate the 
superintendent search 

During the board meeting, the board heard:  
• Student travel requests, from Jeff Caldwell, Chief Student Services Officer 
• from the superintendent search firm, the South Carolina School Boards Association, a superintendent 

search update, with a discussion about stakeholder surveys and focus groups 
 


